BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress

Abbey Road Bourne



27th September 2021

Tel: 422163

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 6 visit to Beth Shalom Holocaust Centre Monday 22nd November 2021

As part our World War 2 topic we have arranged for Year 6 to visit the Beth Shalom Holocaust Centre, Nottinghamshire on Monday 22nd November 2021.

During the visit the children will have the opportunity to talk to a World War 2 survivor; gain an insight into what life was like in the build up to war and develop an understanding as to why the war started. There is a small gift shop on site with gifts starting at 50p and the children may bring a maximum of £5 to spend.

Children should arrive at school for 8.00 a.m. as the coach will leave by 8.15 a.m. at the latest. We aim to return to school for 3.30 p.m. Access for drop off will be via the Manning Road Gate in the morning and children should be collected via the staff car park gates in the afternoon. All children will need a packed lunch for this day.

We are asking for a contribution of £16.30 per child, in order that the visit can go ahead. Please be aware that this visit will not go ahead without sufficient support. The team at Beth Shalom have confirmed that if we have to cancel due to COVID-19, you will receive a full refund.

Consent may be given and payment made on Parentmail +Pay.

We are all looking forward to a very informative day.

Yours sincerely

The Year 6 Team